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 Addendum 2 to Consultation Statement 

  

1. Introduction 

1.1 The Council published the Consultation Statement (CS/CD9) in May 2011 
which set out how the Council had complied with the Regulations (2008) on 
Consultation at various statutory stages of Plan preparation.   

1.2 An Addendum was produced in March 2012 (CS/CD9a) providing an 
update on the steps taken to publicise the subsequent consultation 
(January 2012) on published Proposed Changes which came about arising 
from issues at the EIP (which are not covered by specific Regulations). 

1.3 This Addendum provides a further update following the reconvened EIP in 
April 2012 for 2 days, and further consultation on the implications of the 
National Planning Policy Framework (NPPF) and subsequent 6th set of 
published Proposed Changes (which are not covered by specific 
Regulations). 

  

2. Further (6th set) Proposed changes to the Submission Draft Core 
Strategy. 

  

  

 Following the Examination In Public (EIP) in April 2012, the publication of 
the National Planning Policy Framework (NPPF) in March 2012 and the 
Inspectors ruling to suspend the EIP until 5 September 2012, a NPPF 
Compliance Statement relating to the whole Submission Draft Core 
Strategy (except the three topics previously consulted on in January 2012) 
and further (6th Set) Proposed Changes were ‘published’ for six weeks to 
enable stakeholders and interested parties to comment on the changes 
proposed and the ‘soundness’ of the document. 

  

2.1 A 6th Set of proposed Changes to the Submission Draft Core Strategy was 
published on 7 June 2012 for a six-week period up until 19 July 2012.  
Representations were invited in respect of the implications of the NPPF on 
the Submission Draft Core Strategy and a 6th Set of Proposed Changes. 

2.2 The 6th Set of Proposed Changes to the Submission Draft Core Strategy 
and NPPF Compliance Statement and all other supporting documents 
were available to view and download on the Council’s website. The 
documents were also available for inspection at Access Selby, and local 
libraries during normal opening hours. 

2.3 Letters to the ‘Deposit Points’ and letters of notification, inviting comments 
were sent to those listed in Appendix 1. 
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2.4 A Press Notice (copies attached in Appendix 2) was placed in The York 
Press (6th June 2012); Selby Times, Pontefract and Castleford Express 
and Goole Times (7th June 2012); and Wetherby News (8th June 2012).  

2.5 Comments were invited to be submitted in writing via email / electronic 
format or by post using the form provided on line. A copy of the form is 
provided in Appendix 3. 

2.6 A total of 48 individuals and organisations responded to the consultation 
on the 6th Set of Proposed Changes to the Submission Draft Core 
Strategy. A further Addendum to the ‘Regulation 30(e) Statement’ 
(CD10b) provides further analysis of the responses. The representations 
are available to view on the Council’s website.  Copies of the 
representations made can be provided on disk on request (Appendix 4). 

2.7 The Council’s 6th Set of Proposed Changes, NPPF Compliance Statement 
and Supporting documentation, as well as the duly made representations 
were submitted to the Inspector for examination at the reconvened EIP 
scheduled for the 5th and 6th September 2012.   

 


